
 

 

 

 

 

22nd September 2016 

Dear Grazebrook Families, 

Art Days at Grazebrook – We have lots of fun planned and would really love your support! 
 

We are delighted to let you know that on Thursday 6th and Friday 7th October the children will be wowing 

us all with their artistic talents during our Art Days. 
 

These two days are when we get to work solidly on our Art Projects.  The children are very excited about 

this and teachers would love your support on the afternoon of Thursday 6th October. 
 

The classes will be working on the following projects: 

Nursery Special To Me 

Reception This is Me 

Year 1 Who Am I 

Year 2 Landscape Collage 

Year 3 Land, Sea and Sky 

Year 4 Inventions That Changed The World 

Year 5 The Great, The Bold and The Brave 

Year 6 Fairgrounds 

 

If you are able to help out on the afternoon of Thursday 6th October 2016 please complete the slip below 

and return it to your child’s classteacher as soon as possible.  Please could you also ensure that you have 

completed our Volunteer Agreement a couple of days prior to the event (these are available from the 

school office)  
 

Thank you again for all your support. 

 
Jess Hutchison 

Headteacher 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Art Days 
 

Child’s Name………………………………………………………………………………… Class……………………………………………………. 
 

I would like to help out on the afternoon of Thursday 6th October 2016. 
 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………. Parent / Carer  
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